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Reminder
 

Please note: Last date for registration is September 1st

 
6th Baltic Sea Region Cultural Heritage Forum

 

From Postwar to Postmodern – 20th Century Built Cultural Heritage
 

28–30 September 2016 in Kiel, Germany
 
It is high time to claim the cultural historic values of the postwar and late 20th century built cultural heritage as this
is at risk due to extensive social changes and ongoing urban and rural development. The conference From Postwar

to Postmodern – 20th Century Built Cultural Heritage , the 6th Baltic Sea Region Cultural Heritage Forum, aims at
raising awareness of the historical legacy and the existing values in the built heritage from this period in a Baltic
Sea Region context.
 
The conference is organized in close cooperation between the National Heritage Boards in the Baltic Sea Region
and is arranged by the Swedish National Heritage Board and the Federal State of Schleswig‐Holstein and takes
place in Kiel, Germany, 28‐30 September 2016. Welcome to make your registration on the website:
http://www.kiel‐heritage‐forum‐2016.eu/
 
For continuously updated information on the conference program, presentations of the lecturers and further
information about the event, like us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/frompostwartopostmodern/
 
Please tell others about the conference. If you use Twitter you can use the hashtag #20thheritage.

 

Welcome!

 


